

2nd March, 2017

H.E. António Guterres

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA.

Dear Sir,

LETTER OF COMMITMENT TO THE UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL COMPACT

Prudent Heart Care Foundation Inc. supports the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to continuously support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of the commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways:

- Advancing good health and wellbeing with a focus more on reducing death from sudden cardiac arrest, heart diseases and stroke through lifesaving skills training, outreach and health engagement programmes. Encouraging a prudent heart lifestyle in communities.
- Advancing education especially in health by providing quality training through medical simulation, outreach programmes, onsite job trainings and apprenticeship.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our foundations efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Jude Emeka Onwugbaramuko

Founder/Chairman, PHCF Inc.